
Prairie Ridge GDP
West 80 Partners LLC

May 21, 2024



Overview

• Introductions

• About our Project

• The Application Process

• Exhibits:

• Existing Zoning District

• Proposed Street Layout and Unit Densities

• Future Project Details

• Traffic Impacts

• Existing & Future Environmental Features

• Q&A



Introductions

• North Rock Real Estate & Integrate Properties



About our Project

General Development plan of roughly 75 acres at the SW quadrant of 
the intersection of 50th Avenue NW and Valleyhigh Drive NW.   The GDP 
consists of 303 residential lots on R-2 zoned Land and 6 multi-family 
lots on R-3 land, extensions of new public roads and utility 
infrastructure.   There will be a mix of single family homes, town homes 
and multi-family homes.   A preliminary plat and final plat will follow 
the GPD.    



The Application Process

Applicant meets with City 
Teammates to review 

application requirements

GET INVOLVED: 

Attend Applicant-hosted 
Neighborhood Information 

Meeting

Applicant submits 
Development Application 

within 30 days of 
Neighborhood Information 

Meeting

Full Application Review by 
City, County, & State 

departments within 14 
days of receiving 

application

If application meets all 
requirements, application 

is approved

Applicant completes other 
required applications & 

sign-offs (i.e. Major Land 
Subdivision Permit, SDP, 

Building Permits, etc.)

Applicant proceeds with 
Project



Existing Zoning District
A portion of the site is R-2 (~45 acres) and a 
portion is R-3 (~30 acres).  The GDP does not 
intend to change any of the zoning.   



Proposed Street Layout & 
Unit Densities

Multi-Family

Townhome

Single Family



Future Project Details (if 
known)
The single-family homes are currently 
expected to be very similar to The Preserve 
at West Circle Add Exhibit/Pictures



Traffic Impacts
2023 Traffic study indicate that all intersections under existing year 2023 through future year 2028 and future year 2038 are 
expected to operate at overall LOS (level of service) A or better during weekday a.m and p.m. peak hours which the expection 
of Valleyhigh Road NW and Superior Drive NW which operates at LOS C or better.   No significant delay or queuing issues 
were observed.   

Overall, the proposed development is not expected to require traffic control improvements. Traffic impacts will be further 
analyzed during the City’s preliminary plat review process. Any traffic mitigation identified in the review will be implemented 
with project construction. This will include both vehicular and pedestrian improvements.



Existing & Future Environmental Features

The property underwent a complete Environmental Assessment 
Worksheet where local, state and federal agencies reviewed the site 
and plans and ultimately the EAW was approved.

The property was surveyed and wetlands delineated in May 2023 with 
DNR review and found 2 wetlands, 1) .18ac and 2) .06ac.   The wetlands 
will be left undisturbed and with a 25’ buffer.    



Q&A



Still have Questions?

Contact the City of Rochester’s Community Development Department 
with any questions about this application type via email 
communitydevelopment@rochestermn.gov  or phone (507-328-2600).

mailto:communitydevelopment@rochestermn.gov
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